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Special Representative for North Korea Policy Ambassador Joseph Yun will
travel to Seoul and Jeju from November 14-17 for meetings with the R.O.K.
government. Special Representative Yun will also to participate in the
Northeast Asia Platform for Peace and Cooperation Conference and the United
Nations Conference on Disarmament.
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